
Date – 4th April 2020 

Kasiga – School Closure Advisory 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Kasiga School! 

Considering the nationwide lock down necessitated by Covid – 19 pandemic, the 

school will not be reopening as was expected on 19th April 2020.We will update you 

once we have a clearer picture taking into consideration the advisories and 

guidelines we get from the government. However, be assured that we will give you 

enough time to plan your travel back to school. Also as you are aware, this 

unprecedented closure will be treated as part of the summer vacation. 

The school is committed to keeping in touch with parents and students and will 

continue to keep you updated. 

Together we can sail through this time of unprecedented difficulties. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Warm Regards, 
Sonali Sinha 
Head of School 
 


